
BUDGET MEETING 
VILLAGE OF CANDOR BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

138 MAIN STREET, CANDOR, NY, 13743 
MARCH 2, 2019 

 
CALL TO ORDER: 
The second budget meeting, for 2019-2020 fiscal year, of the Village of Candor Board of Trustees began at 
1:00 pm with the Pledge of Allegiance and was called to order by the Honorable Mayor Eric Halstead on 
March 2, 2019 at the Village Hall, 138 Main Street, Candor, NY, 13743. 
 
Those in attendance included Mayor Eric Halstead; Board Trustees Gary Consalvi and Nancy King; Deputy 
Clerk/Treasurer Amanda Mott.  Trustee Gwen Isham arrived at 1:03 pm.  Absent=Trustee Chad Edwards. 
 
 
WATER FUND: 
 
Mayor Halstead detailed his changes for Water fund revenues and expenditures. 
 
The Mayor stated that he has included a $1.00 capital fee increase into the revenues. 
 
New Customers – The building at 30 Main Street (the old Gater’s Pub) is being turned into four apartments 
and now has 4 electric meters. 
 
The school bus garage was recently sold to Aman’s Dairy to be used for a repair shop. 
 
The High School and Elementary School comes on in May.  We will estimate their prior consumption to 
figure their rents going forward. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  A motion was made by Mayor Halstead to adjourn the budget meeting at 1:20pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Amanda Mott 
Village Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 


